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July 9, 2018 
 
RE:   Exciting News! 
 
Dear Valued AIF Agent: 
 
I am pleased to announce an exciting milestone for our general agency! 
 
Effective June 1, 2018 Arkansas Insurance Facilities (AIF) has joined Hull and Company, a 
member company of Brown & Brown, Inc., a publicly-held company (NSYE:BRO).   
 
Our private status has served our carriers and producers well as it enabled us to invent a unique business 
model to manage the complex risks of our clients and become an industry leader.  In planning for the 
future, we believe the business of managing risk for our clients will become increasingly complex and 
more demanding.  Our decision to join Hull and Company and Brown & Brown, one of the nation’s 
leading independent, publicly-held insurance intermediaries, will position us to expand our capabilities as 
well as provide the specialized insurance products and risk management services necessary for our 
agent’s success.   
 
Until further notice, it is business as usual.  You should continue to contact the Arkansas office for 
all your insurance needs.  Further information will be forthcoming from Hull and Company -AR in the 
days ahead, so please watch for these important updates. 
 
I thank you for your support of AIF over the past years.  I will remain Vice-President at the 
Arkansas office and can assure you that we will all do our absolute best to ensure a smooth transition for 
your agency. 
 
From the entire AIF family, we wish you continued success in 2018 and the coming years! 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Jason Sutterfield 
Vice President, Hull and Company – AR 
5407 Highway 5, N., Suite 104 
Bryant, AR  72022 
jasons@hullark.com  
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